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Lopas, Sarah

From: betty winholtz [winholtz@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Sunday, November 11, 2012 7:51 PM
To: CMRSVINICKI Resource; CMRAPOSTOLAKIS Resource; CMRMAGWOOD Resource;

CMRMAGWOOD Resource; CMROSTENDORFF Resource; CMROSTENDORFF Resource
Cc: Lopas, Sarah
Subject: nov 14 hearing (EIS) on court-ordered changes to its Nuclear Waste Confidence Decision

and Rule.

Follow Up Flag: Follow Up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Commissioners::
I request an extension of time for the hearings, as well as an extension of time for the entire environmental
scoping process, as the NRC has not provided the public with enough time to study the issues and prepare either
written or oral comments. There was a lack of adequate information in the Federal Register Notice, which the
NRC should have provided in the first instance -- such as what the proposed action is, and what are reasonable
alternatives to it, basic components of any National Environmental Impact Statement (NEPA) environmental
impact statement process. Please withdraw the scoping notice and re-publish it in a form that passes legal
muster under NEPA. In addition, I urge you to hold regional hearings, so that those living in the shadows of
nuclear power plants and their stored high-level radioactive waste LIKE ME can attend and talk to NRC
officials in person.
Resepectfully submitted,
Betty Winholtz
Morro Bay,CA
9 miles from Diablo Nuclear Power Plant
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